
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 4/22/2014 7:35:51 PM 
To: kenneth.bruno@cpuc.ca.gov (kenneth.bruno@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: RE: Accepted: PG&E/SED Discussion of impact of trees on pipeline integrity 

Thanks Ken! 

Original Message 
From: Kenneth Bruno 
To: Laura Doll 
Subject: Accepted: PG&E/SED Discussion of impact of trees on pipeline integrity 
Sent: Apr 22, 2014 7:06 PM 
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